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CLUB ANNOUNCEMENT 
Thursday, 15 July 2021 

 

Dear Members, 

 

F&B AT THE CLUB IS CLOSED UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE  

 

As a member of the F&B staff (C44s) has tested positive for the COVID-19 

infection today, the Main Lounge, including the F&B takeaway service, is closed 

with immediate effect until further notice. 

 

Please stay at home and stay safe. 

 

#stayathome #kitajagakita 
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